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From the A&S Champion

Greetings  one  and  all.    I  hope  you  folks  are  through  preparing  for  the  holiday
season.    I  know  l'm  not!    But  I  thought  l'd  take  a  few  moments  to  pause  and
discuss some artsy/sciencey things.

There  are  many  fantastic  opportunities  to  participate  in  the  arts  and  sciences
througiiout the  Known  W'oricj, but there  are  a  few events`-in  the very  near future
whose main focus is the arts and sciences.   The A&S Judging Symposium will be
January 6 in Calanais Nuadh followed by Queen's Prize Tourney in  Lost Moor on
January   13.      Both   are   excellent  opportunities   to   participate   in   the   arts   and
sciences of Calontir.   Please see Kerare or me if you would like more information.

I   would   like  to   sponsor  a   BUSH   (Baronial   University  of  Societal   Humanities)
sometim6 in the spring.   To do so,  I  need to know WHAT YOU WANT!   The only
way  I  can  serve you as a champion  is if you let me know what you want to know
about the arts and  sciences.   Let me  know soon.    1'11  be  lining  up a great slate of
out of Barony instructors in January.
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der  of  the  Precedence  (OP)  is  being  currently  updated.     If  you  have

q'orrections to the published version (see the census),  please let Eleanor know at
685-8510 or at populace.



GREETINGS FROM TI+E MOA a S

I am pleased to see continued growth  in attendance at the Baronial
Moots.   These meet on the 2nd Thursday of each month at Hyde Park,
at   7:30.

Also,  I  have had several  peopie `express interest in forming a C` & i

(calligraphy and  illumination) group.  please contact Lady Aislirm at
269-0-999 if you are interested.
Mid-eastern dance classes will be starting in January.

Dance and Bardic are still  meeting as scheduled.

If you have any ideas for classes or would  be interested in teaching one,

please contact me at 686-6893.

Yours in Service

tidy Kerare

An archery winter challenge has been issued.  It is to be indoors at 20

yds.  only.   Ca!!  Ld.  Michael van  Berger for details.

From a Demo-crat

I  would  like  to  extend  my  gratitude  to  the  following  folks  for  participating  in  the
recent demo at WSu:   HL2 Marie,  HL Maeve,  Brns.  Brjalen,  Ld.  Jovan,  Ld.  Janos.
Ld.  Leonardo,  Ld.  Batu,  Ld.  Vladimir,  Ly.  Alexandria,  and  Ly.  Catroina.    Thanks
for all  your  hard  work to  make  the  SCA  look  so wonderful!    l'd  also  like to  thank
HL2  Marie  and  Ly.  Odindissa  for  permitting  me the  opportunity.    Our  reviews,  as
always, were fantastic!
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